Diversity Survey & Hotline

Check your email for an important
survey from “Critical Measures”

Dear UVMHN Employee,

Last week, we formally launched the 2020 UVMHN Diversity Workforce Assessment. The initial response has
been encouraging and we would like to hear from you. Please take a moment now to use the link below to
participate in the assessment.

Clicking on the link below will take you directly to the survey which is being hosted on a website external to
UVMHN to assure that your responses remain anonymous. The survey is comprised of a series of questions
about diversity at your organization. Register your response to each guestion by clicking on the answer choices
that have been provided. Completing the survey should take you no longer than ten minutes. Once you have
completed the survey, please click DONE.

Critical Measures, LLC, will be responsible for administering the survey, analyzing the results, and safeguarding
the anonymity of your survey responses. Critical Measures is a national management consulting and training firm
specializing in diversity and cross-cultural healthcare. If you have any problems when taking the assessment, feel
free to contact David Hunt, Critical Measures CEO at: dbhunt@criticalmeasures.net

The survey will remain open for a period of three weeks and is expected to close on Monday, August 31st.

Thank you in advance for your time, input and participation in the survey. Your insights on these critical issues
can help UYMHN become a more welcoming, inclusive and productive workplace for all of its employees.

Begin Survey

Confidential Reporting Tool

Another important step we’re taking is the launch
of a network-wide, confidential reporting tool
hosted by EthicsPoint. Using this tool, you will be
able to report, either by phone or online, potential
violations of state or federal law; our Code of
Conduct; or any other policies or procedures. You
can make a report anonymously, and the tool is
structured to protect your privacy throughout the
follow-up process. This service is available now on
a webpage hosted by EthicsPoint’s secure servers
or by calling 877-518-3579.

Link:
https://secure.ethicspoint.com/domain/media/en
/gui/32725/index.html



https://secure.ethicspoint.com/domain/media/en/gui/32725/index.html
https://secure.ethicspoint.com/domain/media/en/gui/32725/index.html

Faculty Support:

Faculty Development Committee
Next Zoom Meeting: Monday, September 14th @ 4 PM

Contact Dr. Joe Pierson (Chair) if interested
Joseph.Pierson@uvmhealth.org

Faculty Engagement Committee

Next Zoom Meeting: Monday, September 24t @ 8 AM
Contact Dr. Jennifer Kelly (Chair) if interested
Jennifer.kelly@uvmhealth.org



mailto:Joseph.Pierson@uvmhealth.org
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Attention Physicians!

Renewing your medical license?

Contact your division’s administrative assistant for
information on how to obtain reimbursement



Medical Education Grand Rounds
Debunking Neuromyths

A range of interventions are promoted to help the 10-20% of the
population who struggle with dyslexia. However, claims made by many
interventions about their mechanisms to remediate dyslexia are dubious.
This workshop will delve into several common neuromyths, including VAK
Learning Styles, vision therapy, and dyslexia fonts.

Peggy Price, M.Ed., Fellow/OGA

Director of the Orton-Gillingham
at the Institute Stern Center for Language and Learning

Friday, September 25, 2020 ¢ 12:00 - 1:00 PM
Via Zoom

THE TEACHING ACADEMY

Robert Larner, M.D. College of Medicine at The University of Vermont



Essentials of Teaching and Assessment
Thursday, September 17 & Friday, September 18, 2020

This course will be offered online via Zoom for approximately two
half-days (afternoon of 9/17 and morning of 9/18).

A two-day, intensive course to introduce participants to the pedagogy,
strategies, and resources for effective teaching and assessment,
including in the virtual environment. This event is open to all UVM
College of Medicine faculty. This course is designed especially for

faculty, residents, fellows, graduate students, and postdocs
who are new to teaching.

This event is open to all UVM Larner College of Medicine faculty.
Registration coming soon!

THE TEACHING ACADEMY

Robert Larner, M.D. College of Medicine at The University of Vermont



Medicine Grand Rounds
Check your email for the full schedule

September 4th

Obesity and Breast Cancer
Pamela Goodwin, MD

Professor of Medicine at the University of Toronto
Director of the Marvelle Koffler Breast Center at the Mount Sinai Hospital
Lunenfeld-Tanenbaum Research Institute Profile



http://www.lunenfeld.ca/researchers/goodwin

